

Friday 20th May, 2022

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

As you know, it is Her Majesty the Queen's Platinum Jubilee year and the government announced there would be an extra bank holiday to celebrate this. Schools were given the authority to choose an extra bank holiday day.

In November, I wrote to all parents stating this day would be Friday 27th May 2022 and it was published on the website. I am writing to you, today, to kindly remind you that school will be closed on Friday 27th May 2022.

Kind regards,

Scott Nicholls

Head of School

